
 

 

Shellharbour Junior 
Football Club Inc. 

 

Barrack Heights Sports Fields – Daphne Street Barrack Heights 
 

Contact us: 
 

PO Box 322 
Shellharbour City NSW 2529 

 

Email: secretary@sjfc.com.au 
 

Visit: sjfc.com.au 
 

 

 

 

Ground Marshalls 
 

It is the Home Club’s responsibility to appoint Ground Marshalls. 

 

Support of members and parents is paramount to meet this responsibility. 

 

All teams at SJFC will be required to participate in Ground Marshall Duties. 

 

Matches cannot and will not proceed until the allocated numbers of Ground Marshalls are 

present. 

 

A Ground Marshall Roster will be prepared once a draw has been set by the FSC. 

 

Each team will be required to provide 2 Ground Marshalls during their allocated day on the 

Roster. Ground Marshall Duties can be rotated between all parents from the designated team. 

The Ground Marshall/s must be over the age of 18 years and shall not be a Coach or Manager 

of a game in progress. 

 

The Ground Marshall/s shall circulate around the ground(s) to ensure that he/she is apparent to 

all present. 

 

The Ground Marshall/s must wear the Official fluoro coloured vest and be generally in charge 

of the affairs of the ground. 

It is the responsibility of the visiting (away) team to report any problems they may have (other 

than the referee) to the Ground Marshall. 

In the event of a problem than any requests made by the Ground Marshall shall be final and 

complied with immediately. A committee member will always be present at the grounds to 

provide support if required. 

Reports of misconduct found by the Ground Marshall/s including a dispute, improper conduct, 

or foul & abusive language by any persons at the ground, shall be reported by the Ground 

Marshall/s in writing in the appropriate Incident Report Book (kept at canteen). 

 

Ground Marshall/s must maintain proper behaviour at all times while performing their Ground 

Marshall duties. 

mailto:secretary@sjfc.com

